
From: Philiplh@pacbell.net
To: Kourtney Romine
Cc: kat_hen@pacbell.net
Subject: Objections to Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC CC-2020-OGR-01-01-001
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 02:32:28 PM
Attachments: Letter to ID Dept of Lands 03-23-2020.pdf

To Whom it May Concern:

Due to time limitations, we are sending our letter in objection to the spacing order sought by Snake
River Oil and Gas, LLC.  Reasons are noted in the letter.

Sincerely,

Philip L Hendrickson
1208 Cottonwood Dr
Fruitland, ID 83619
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